
Annual Renewal Dues & CFP Donations 
 

Dues for September 1, 2022 – August 31, 2023 
$25.00 payable to Newcomers Club 

 

Our fiscal year begins September 1. However, since our major charity event is Christmas 
Families Project (CFP), per our standing rules, the club assesses dues on May 1 of each year. 
This enables us to budget what we are able to contribute to the CFP families, how much we can 
send to each family, and how many families we are able to help. So please send in your $25 
annual Newcomers Club dues to 
 

Newcomers Club 
c/o Peggy Laird 

PO Box 1208 
Nevada City, CA 95959. 

    

To be included in the roster, dues must be received by July 15, 2022. 
 

If your information in the current roster has changed, please email your changes to Peggy at 
jackandpeg48@gmail.com. You can also call Peggy (530-478-0999) with any questions or 
concerns. 
 

IMPORTANT! If you would like to donate to Christmas Families Project (CFP), you can 
simply add a donation to your dues check. Any amount over $25 will go directly to CFP. If you 
would prefer to write a separate check for your donation, please make the check payable to 
Newcomers Club and note “CFP” on your check.  
 

(Upon reaching the age of 90, a Lifetime Membership may be granted to a member in good standing who 
has had an ongoing membership in the club for at least five years. Lifetime Membership waives payment 
of dues. Contact Peggy Laird if you qualify.) 
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